IMPORTANT SAFETY NOTICE

To: Authorized SCOTT moto clothes & accessories dealers

From: SCOTT Sports SA

RE: Recall of motorcycling gloves Art # 237 743 SCOTT GLOVE LANE 2 in black and size XXL
Date: October 2017

Dear Partners

We are writing to inform you about a recall of motorcycling gloves of model year 2015.
In cooperation with the European RAPEX (Rapid Exchange of Information System) SCOTT Sports is voluntarily recalling
motorcycling gloves Art. No. 237 743 SCOTT GLOVE LANE 2 in black color and in size XXL. SCOTT is taking this action

given that this batch of motorcycling gloves has a value of Chrome VI exceeding the legal limit.

The model listed below is affected by this recall.

SCOTT motorcycling gloves SCOTT GLOVE LANE 2
Article number Model Name Size Color

237743 GLOVE LANE 2 XXL black




We have been informed that you have purchased at least one pair of the affected motorcycling gloves SCOTT GLOVE for
resale.

Therefore, please proceed as follows:

Units returned to your store:

If a customer returns an affected pair of motorcycling gloves to your store,

a) Please order at https://customerportal.scott-sports.com/login a replacement pair of motorcycling gloves SCOTT
Glove Lane 2 in black with article number 250230.
b) Please send us instantly a cut part of thumb of the affected motorcycling gloves as evidence for inusability.

SCOTT will provide the new motorcycling gloves for free.

Units in your inventory:

If you have any of the affected motorcycling gloves in your inventory you may not use or sell these gloves and proceed
as instructed above.

To receive additional information about this voluntary recall please visit SCOTT’s website www.scott-sports.com and the
chapter ,safety & recalls”, email us at recall(at)scott-sports.com or contact us at +41 264 601 900 (CH).

We would like to apologize for this inconvenience and thank you for your assistance and cooperation.

If there is anything that SCOTT can do to ensure that this action meets with your expectations, please feel free to
contact us.

Best regards

HOLGER KLINTER
HEAD OF GROUP QUALITY MANAGEMENT



